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If you would like to learn how you and your business can become a Harvest House Sponsor or
Foster Friendly Business, please contact us at harvest.house@hbcguam.net

HARVEST HOUSE
2023 Christmas Celebration

Harvest House had the privilege of serving
over 91 families, 273 foster children, and 4
shelters on December 16th, 2023 at  our
Annual Christmas Celebration! Each child
received a Christmas stocking, pajamas,
underwear, socks, and an abundance of gifts
thanks to our community of donors. Families
were able to enjoy a delicious breakfast, train
rides, bounce houses, face painting, and many
more carnival activities. It was a sweet time to
be able to bless Guam’s foster children and
celebrate the season of giving. To God be the
glory!
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Harvest House events would not be possible
without our team of faithful volunteers.
Military groups, businesses, church members,
and individuals joined together to make this
year's Christmas event extra special for our
foster community. We had approximately 200
volunteers that helped before, during, and
after the event!

Thank you to all our Harvest House Sponsors for
your annual contribution and partnership with
Harvest House! Your support allows us to serve
Guam's foster children from the first day of crisis
to reunification or adoption. We could not have
put together this year's Christmas Celebration
without you! 


